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During an online meeting during the last week in November, 2012, the committee received 
requests for travel money from: 

• Mary Doucette, to attend the ACERT conference in Las Vegas in February 
• Cheri Jaques, to attend the ACERT conference in Las Vegas in February. 

 
We approved both requests unanimously and submit them to administration for final approval. 
 
 


